
 

 

12 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
School Parliament 
 
We had class elections last week and I am delighted to let you know that your child has been elected 
by their class, to be a member of our pupil school parliament.   
 
This is an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in school events, meetings and hopefully a 
visit to the Houses of Parliament next year. 
 
As this role is a high profile it is really important that we can take photos and videos of the children 
when they are in school and out of school.  We like to publicise what the parliament does on our 
website, in our newsletter, on twitter and if we are involved in any national events, on other 
websites, videos etc. 
 
Please complete the short Google form on this link, by the end of Wednesday.   If this Google form 
is not completed by Wednesday 14 September, another child will be elected. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H. McGovern 
 
Headteacher  

https://forms.gle/aeZMhq7DrScbzC83A

